
August 7th. 1912.

J. D. IELaan, Esq.

Secretary, Department of Indian Affairs,

Ottawa.

Dear Sir:-

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter written by

me to Mr. Robertson, the Indian Agent at Duncan, and also

a statement of that portion of the law relating to fishing

and hunting, with respect to which I conceive the Indians

to be especially interested - This letter and regulations

senk for themselves.

I forward a copy of these documents to you, be-

cause it is possible I may be in error respecting some of

the Indian righte to which I have referred. If so, I should

be very much pleased to be set right by your Department.

Yours very truly,

Eneloguros. Chairman of the Commission.
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